
This virtual "pardon our dust" meeting will provide the public with
information regarding the stages of construction of Belmont Ridge
Road Improvements. This project funds the design, land
acquisition and construction of the reconstruction and widening of
Belmont Ridge Road between Truro Parish Drive and Croson
Lane from an existing two lane rural road to a four lane median
divided suburban roadway with shared use paths on each side. 

When complete, this project will reduce congestion and improve 
 operation and safety for vehicles and pedestrians on this critical
north-south corridor in Ashuburn, Va. 

Virtual Pardon Our
Dust Meeting

January 20, 2022
6:00 - 7:00 p.m.

Belmont Ridge Road
Improvements 

Visit 
Review exhibits, and sign-up to speak and leave a comment.
The presentation will be posted after the meeting.
Speakers must sign-up no later than January 19, 2022 by 12
p.m. Noon.

Contact Us 
For more information:

loudoun.gov/belmontridgeimprovements

dtci@loudoun.gov

703-777-0251

How to Participate 
loudoun.gov/belmontridgeimprovements

Join us!Join us!Join us!

https://www.loudoun.gov/belmontridgeimprovements

